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[bookmark: _GoBack]What’s New – Employee Attendance Support Program
The Ontario Public Service (OPS) is committed to the effective and efficient management of employee attendance that balances the organization’s need to maximize workforce productivity with an employee’s need for support when absent due to illness, injury, or disability.

Effective January 1, 2018, a simplified Employee Attendance Support Program (EASP) replaces the current Attendance Support and Management Program (ASMP), with some exceptions.

The EASP aligns with the revised Attendance Policy, which sets out principles and mandatory requirements to support employees with achieving regular attendance and managing short- term sick absences.
The chart below highlights the key program changes. 

	[bookmark: RowTitle_1]Former – ASMP
	New – EASP

	Enterprise wide – The ASMP applied to all OPS ministries and Commission Public Bodies.
	Some Exceptions – EASP will apply to all OPS employees, with some exceptions.
Current attendance management programs will remain in place effective January 1, 2018 as follows:
· Employees in correctional workplaces (including management/excluded and employees covered by the Correctional Bargaining Unit), will continue to have their attendance managed under the ASMP.
Employees already in levels three and four of the Attendance Support and Management Program (ASMP) as of December 31, 2017 (including management/excluded and bargaining unit employees), will continue to have their attendance managed under the ASMP until they move below level three.

	Levels – ASMP had four progressive levels that an employee would trigger if his/her absenteeism continued to exceed thresholds for each level.
	No Levels – No formal attendance levels.
Managers are responsible for confirming employee absences and notifying an employee of exceeding the enterprise attendance threshold (EAT). The EASP provides guidance on how to support employees/manage absences.

	Prescriptive – An attendance review meeting with management was triggered each time an employee entered a new level of the program.
	Flexible – Managers have discretion in addressing individual employee circumstances when managing attendance.
Simplified program processes will enable managers to focus on employee supports, recovery and safe return to work/stay at work.

	Tracking Tool – Required use of the Attendance Management Tracking System (AMTS) to track employee absenteeism.
	WIN Tracking – Absences are tracked using WIN.

	Bundling – Bundling of absences when related sick absences are linked together to create one
occurrence.
Precluding – If an employee has a disability as defined under the Ontario Human Rights Code, absences related to that disability could be precluded under the ASMP (meaning they do not count towards level entry or progression).
	Simplified process – EASP does not require bundling and precluding of absences.

	Contacts: Disability Accommodation Specialists are the first point of contact for OPS managers and employees regarding absenteeism.
	Contacts: HR advisors provide EASP support to managers. 
Disability accommodation specialists provide ASMP (any level) support to managers.
Employees at Commission Public Bodies and the Ontario Provincial Police continue to consult their HR specialist.



This document provides general information about the Employee Attendance Support Program. 
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